
Dear parents, 

The following table outlines the topics we will be covering during the spring term. 

English 

Science-fiction 
Discussion texts 
Poems 
Explanation text 

Design and 
Technology 

Healthy sandwiches 

Maths 
Fractions 
Measurement 
Geometry 

ICT 
Music Composition 
Databases 

Religious 
Education 

Journeys 
Listening and Sharing 
Giving All 

Geography Egypt 

History Ancient Egypt 

Science 
Sound 
Animals/Teeth 

Art 
Henri Rousseau – jungle 
patterns 

 

Thank you for all the support you provide with your child’s learning.  With reading, children should 

take their reading log home every day and read daily.  We ask that they read to an adult at least 

three times a week and read to themselves on the remaining days.  Please record evidence of 

hearing your child read at home in their reading log, even if it’s not their school reading book.  Pupils 

have the opportunity to change their reading books on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays and we 

check reading logs on a Friday. 

We will soon be starting the Times Tables Olympics on a Tuesday rather than the times tables tests.  

Pupils complete as many questions as they can within a time and aim to beat their own score each 

week. 

Mathletics, Active Learn, Purple Mash and E-Bug books are still available and your child should have 

their login information so they can access extra reading and maths and build on what they’re 

learning at school.  The school website also lists other websites you may find useful. 

I am looking to organise a trip for the summer term.  Our main event this term will be an Egyptian 

Day.  Here are some dates for our class for your diary (more details to follow): 

Parents’ Evening – Monday 6th and Tuesday 7th February 

Half Term – Monday 13th – Friday 17th February 

Ash Wednesday – Wednesday 1st March 

World Book Day – Thursday 2nd March 

As always, I may include messages and key dates on the homework sheet.  Please do not hesitate to 

contact me at school should you have any queries or concerns. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Roberts 

Class 3 Teacher 


